
OFFICIAL STATEMENT

Statement on the Dialysis Issue

PhilHealth’s new management transition team is urgently working 
on the appropriate policy that will afford extension of coverage to 
patients availing of dialysis sessions beyond the 90-days limit per 

year. It is also in consultation with various stakeholders on the matter.

It appeals for more patience and understanding from the public as it 
exerts best effort to be of further help to patients needing this life-saving 
treatment especially at this time of the pandemic.###


